
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: December 1, 2017 
Subject: Water Production and Financial Reports 
 
 
  
 The Water Production and Financial Reports will be delivered to you prior 

to the December 5, 2017 Board Meeting.  Thank you for your 
understanding. 

 
 


